
From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 10:07 AM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Subject: BRRTS 03-61-000650: Webster Pig Farm: Memo re: PFAS 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Contamination associated with perfluoroalkyl and polyfluoroalky substances is not expected at this site 
based on the current  and historic land use of the subject property. 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 

Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 

2711 North Elco Road 

Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 

(715)832-6608 (office) 

(715)579-0723 (cell) 

Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 

 


